Arrowsic Selectmen’s Meeting
April 9, 2018
Present: Sukey Heard, Michele Gaillard, Bill Savedoff, Mary McDonald, Stan Lane

Treasurer’s Report and Warrant:
Warrant #19 (546,128.09) was reviewed, approved and signed.

Minutes:
Minutes for 03/26/18 were reviewed and approved as amended.

Planning Board Alternate:
The Selectmen spoke with Stan Lane from Indian Rest Road, who has expressed an interest in
becoming a member of the Planning Board. Stan has attended some Planning Board
meetings and, based on his experience in planning and town government in other towns,
would like to volunteer in Arrowsic. Stan is currently a member of the Fire Department. The
Selectmen unanimously voted to appoint him as an alternate Planning Board member. Once
the paperwork is filled out, Barbara will swear him in.

TRIO Auto Registration Module:
Although we previously planned to postpone the purchase of the motor vehicle registration
software from TRIO, it has become important for operational reasons to implement the
program as soon as possible. The Selectmen voted to pay for the software license (a one-
time charge of $2,475) and necessary training expenses this year, from our Town Capital
Improvement budget.

Warrant Articles for Town Meeting:
With advice from our treasurer, the Selectmen spent the rest of the meeting preparing the
warrant articles for this year’s town meeting.

Meeting adjourned at 8:20 pm

Respectfully submitted,
Michele Gaillard



